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Freshers' Day is an eagerly awaited event in any academic institution, marking the induction of new 

students into the college community. On the 30th of December 2023, second-year students organized 

a vibrant and memorable Freshers' Day for their first-year counterparts. The event showcased a series 

of programs and activities designed to welcome and integrate newcomers into the college atmosphere. 

Welcome Address: 

The event kicked off with a warm welcome address by the organizing committee. The second-year 

students extended their greetings and expressed their excitement in having the new batch on board. 

Ice-breaking Games: 

To ease the new students into their college journey, interactive ice-breaking games were organized. 

These activities fostered camaraderie among the students and helped them get to know each other in 

a fun and relaxed environment. 

Ms. Freshers and Mr. Fresher Contest: 

One of the highlights of the evening was the Ms. Freshers and Mr. Fresher contests. The first-year 

students showcased their talents, personalities, and wit in a competition that had the audience cheering 

for their favorites. The winners were crowned as the official representatives of the freshman class.  

MS Rose and Mr. Rose for Seniors: 

To add a touch of humor and camaraderie, second-year students organized a lighthearted MS Rose 

and Mr. Rose competition among themselves. This not only provided entertainment but also served 

as a platform for the seniors to share some laughs with the incoming batch. 

Cultural Performances: 

The day was enriched with various cultural performances, including dance, music, and drama. 

Students from both batches showcased their talents, adding a colorful and artistic flair to the event. 

Closing Dance Performance: 



As the evening progressed, the atmosphere was charged with energy and enthusiasm. The day 

concluded with a spectacular dance performance that brought together both first-year and second-

year students on the dance floor, celebrating the unity and diversity within the college community. 

Conclusion: 

The Freshers' Day celebration on the 30th of December 2023 was a resounding success, creating 

lasting memories for the first-year students and fostering a sense of community within the college. 

The second-year students, through their meticulous planning and execution, ensured that the event 

was not only entertaining but also served its purpose of making the newcomers feel welcomed and 

embraced by their college families. The event will undoubtedly be remembered as a joyful initiation 

into the college experience for the incoming batch. 
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